
 

 

K2: Who is Yayoi Kusama? 

K2 have been learning about the artist 

‘Yayoi Kusama’ linking to the Unit ‘How 

We Express Ourselves’. They have loved 

creating their own individual paintings 

inspired by her, using lots of different 

colours. K2’s painting will be displayed 

at the ‘Our Journey’ event.  

Y2/3: Building bird feeders 

We have been busily creating bird feed-

ers and bird houses as part of our Unit 

of Inquiry about “Sharing The Planet.” 

We are hoping to encourage birds to 

come and live in the homes and that 

they know they have a safe place to 

come and feed. 

Y5/6: Sharing the journey 

Year 5/6 have been reflecting on the 

highlights of our school year where 

each student chose what was most im-

portant to them. These were shared with 

the UDIS community at our end of year 

‘Journey Through the Eyes of a Child’ 

event. 
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  This week we celebrated the ‘Our Journey’ event to showcase all the wonderful learning that has taken place across the year. Learning with-

in the IB allows learners to showcase their learning in so many different areas and we are so pleased that parents took the opportunity to see 

this achievement. We are so proud of how resilient our learners have been this year and there has been some amazing progress. 

It was also wonderful to have parents back on campus for a special event that we can celebrate as a community. This is one of our key steps to 

a ‘return to normal’ and we look forward to bringing back many more events and activities for 2022/2023. 

  Over the last two weeks are are issuing reports and holding conferences. These are a great opportunity to learn about your child’s 

strengths and weaknesses. We try to develop learner agency within our learners to help them understand what they need to do to improve and 

what they can celebrate. 

  This week we also announced our lineup of summer activities from 20 June to 1 July. These have been introduced to give our learners an 

extra opportunity to develop their English levels. Please help to support these activities as we would extend this programme for 2022/2023 if 

it is successful. 

Y8/9: Crypto entrepreneurs 

Students participated in the Roostoo 

cryptocurrency exchange competition, a 

simulation based on real-world crypto. 

Each student received $50,000 to in-

vest and trade over a week. JJ more than 

doubled his base investment and ended 

in 8th place globally, making a profit of 

more than 111%. Feel free to ask our 

own homegrown crypto genius if you 

have any questions. 

Thai: Exploring fables 

Our PY learners have been enjoying 

reading and listening to a variety of 

Thai folk tables, fables and fairy tales. 

The learners then developed their own 

creative ideas by making story boxes, 

big books, pop-up books, storyboards 

and mind mapping. 

Staff announcements  

We are pleased to announce our staff 

lineup for 2022/2023. Please find our 

full lineup on our website with the QR 

code above.  

Upcoming events 

 

2 June    End of Year event 

3 June    Queen Suthida's Birthday 

6-9 June   EY/PY parent report conferences 

9 June    Transitions day 

13-16 June   MY parent report conferences 

17 June    Last day of the academic year 

22 July    Due date for Term 1 fee payments 

8 August   First day of the 2022/2023  

      academic year 

Summer activities at UDIS 

Please join us for summer activities for 

children aged 3-5, 5-7 and 10-14 years of 

age. Contact us for more information.  

Mr Henry - Incoming K2 teacher 

We are looking forward to welcoming 

Mr Henry who will be on campus for 

some of the last weeks of school. He is 

our incoming K2 teacher for August so 

please help him feel welcome. Check out 

all of our new staff on our website.   


